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CITY OF MiD L A N D. 202 A S t1M A N S T R ii E T 48E40N w

n. M W

February 4, 1981

John d. Cooper, Ph,D., Chief
Regional Licensing Section
"aterial Licensing Branch-

Division of Fuel Cycle & Material Safety
nuclear Regulatory Commission
Regica III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

FI: Control Mo. 04203

Dear Mr. Cooper:

In reply to your letter of February 2, 1961, please consider the following
state.ments and attachments as am2ndments to our license application:

1. The " place of use" statement should be amended to include
the use of the device at temporary job sites around the
City of Midland.

2. I am enclosing an a. ended copy of the " Handling Procedures"
proposed for this jurisdiction. Rule #15 has been added to
cover the matter of maintenance concern in your paragraph

#2. Rule 36 also has a direct bearing on your concern.

3. Dar Pule #14 has been amended to correspond directly to your

concern in paragraph #3.

Please understand that it is my desi.re to comply with your requirements.
Because time is becoming precious in this matter I would request that you
call me at (517) 835-7711 ext. 164 (collect if necessary) if you find any
further items not meeting your approval. I will give you any assurances

that yta rnquire in writing, but the telephone suggestion is made in hopes
of expediting the process.

Sincerely,

j eJ / _
D. A. Wolcott
City Engineer
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